
To: 

From: 

BEDFORD COLLEGE 
<UNIVE~SITY OF LONDON l 

MEMORANDUM 

'I'he ccou.nt nt 

l·'c-irion 'ergu::;on, I1irector of Nursing Studies • 

.. efer ril16 to y ur niemo . of 15th ebruary , could you please let me know 
if any re ts been received from tr.e in urer"' s thin question of 
indemnific tion f our students against acc:dents to third parties 
has been on lOr some time and se otill [,ave no evidence to 0ffer 
the ward s..:.st ro concerned that .such insurance is in force . 

"s our st l cnt o not co.ne un er tl.e umbrella of the 11ospi tal ' s 
insurance, the r sisters look to us for re ssurance that this has 
been taken care of by the College , and we would like to be able to 
provide the .. with a copy endorsement o.s proof ~ .:1nd they 1-1.re still 
pressin8 w:; to do this. 



BEDFORD COLLEGE 
! UNIVERSITY OF LONOON l 

MEMORANDUM 

To : Mrs. M. F'urguson, College Nursing 
Officer 

From: The Accountant 

15 February 1983 

INSURANC~ COVER FOR NURSING STUDIES 

In reply to your memorandum (undated), I confirm that the endorsement was 
duly received and a copy passed on to the Middlesex Hospital. They have 
since written again seeking a further form of indemnification from College 
and this has been referred back to our insurers. 

I have also referredio the insurers the fact that the Ward Sisters are seeking 
re-assurance regarding indemnification against accidents to third parties 
arising from the presence of our students. It may be a case of the ~Jard 

Sisters seeking the re-assurance from their own H.M.C. but I will advise you 
as soon as I have a reply. 

~ M. J. DRE.'WErT 
Accountant 


